UMBC's 2019

RELATIONSHIP VIOLENCE

AWARENESS MONTH

"As we gain confidence in ourselves, red flags are no longer red flags. They're deal breakers."

Clothesline Project T-Shirt Making Opportunities

Throughout all of October in the Women's Center during hours of operation

What's Your Green Dot?

Interested in learning more about bystander intervention and how you can reduce power-based violence? Sign-up for a Green Dot training!

For more information or to schedule a training, contact Davonya Hall at davonya@umbc.edu.

We Believe You

Discussion Group: Wednesdays at 4pm in the Women's Center

General Body Meetings: Wednesdays at 5:30pm in the Women's Center

Understanding Trauma for Students Survivors of Intimate Partner Violence: A Faculty and Staff workshop presented by TurnAround Inc.

Tuesday, October 8th from 9:30am - 11am for **FACULTY/STAFF** in the Women's Center

TurnAround, Inc will facilitate a conversation on what faculty and staff can do when a student discloses sexual assault or dating violence. These conversations can be overwhelming and tough to navigate; TurnAround aims to help you help your students.

RSVP is required through the Women's Center's myUMBC page. Light breakfast will be provided.

Clothesline Project Display

Monday, October 28th, 11am-4pm

This display includes t-shirts with messages from UMBC community members over the years related to their experiences of sexual assault or relationship violence in order to raise awareness about interpersonal violence and create healing space for survivors.

Contact the Women's Center if you'd like to volunteer at this event!

Your Voice Matters: A Listening and Journaling Session

Monday, October 14th from 4-5pm in the Women's Center

Join us to share your story or sit in support of others as they tell their stories. We will hold space for reflection and journal-writing for those interested. A guided visualization to promote self-care and healing will also be offered during the session. This workshop is presented by UMBC's Writing Director, Elaine MacDougall. Writing supplies will be provided.

Retriever Poets & We Believe You Survivor's Open Mic

Tuesday, October 22nd from 7-9pm in the Sports Zone

A safe space for sexual assault/violence survivors to share their story and have their voice heard.

Supporting Survivors of Sexual Assault: Cultivating a Survivor-Responsive Campus Workshop

Thursday, October 17th from 5:30pm - 7pm for **STUDENTS** in the Women's Center How can you be a better ally and resource for survivors of sexual violence in our community? Explore the hows and whys in this important workshop.

